
  

Our First Annual Giddy
Up 5K in May was a
great success. Over
$5,000 was raised by
runners and sponsors!
Thank you everyone!!

Visit our website for great
race photos.

 

The Cookie Jar Fund
The CTREE Board of Directors has created a
special fund The Cookie Jar Fund, for caring for
our senior equines. The fund is named after
Cookie who, after serving CTREE since its
inception, has been retired to a historical farm
in the Virginia countryside. If you would like to
contribute to this fund, please call Karen.

It's Back! July 16 @ Sagaponack Horse Show
We are excited to be holding our great friend and fund raiser again this year
at the Sagaponack Horse Show on July 16th.  Test your skills at jumping
jumper, hunter, and short stirrup courses for humans! There will also be an
obstacle course for those who prefer to keep their two feet on the ground!
Information on sponsoring our show, advertising in the prize list, or entering
will be available soon on our website.

CTREE at Sebonack 2014
Our fourth annual "Horses
Changing Lives" benefit will
once again be held at the
magnificent Sebonack Golf
Club in Southampton on
Thursday evening, August
21st.. Plan on coming for a
'better than ever' auction,
spectacular sunset and party, all overlooking
Peconic Bay.
For sponsorship or ticket information, please call



June 22: 
Volunteer Orientations
please call the CTREE
office to register
 
June 23-August 16: 
Summer Session (8
weeks)
 
July 16: Horseless Horse
Show
 
August 21: CTREE at
Sebonack
 
November 2014:
CTREE Fall Raffle &
Volunteer Appreciation
Party

Please remember 
to do your internet 
shopping through 

Buy4.com 

A Big CTREE
Thank You To
Chris Gaynor!

for doing all the prep
work to enable CTREE
to have cable internet
and a land-line phone in
our office! We even have
wi-fi !!! Now we don't
have to walk to the pond
to make a phone call!

Karen or visit our website.
 

Spring Session Wrap Up...
CTREE's riders have all been having an awesome
spring session - full of lots of firsts! First time riding
independently, first time posting to the trot, first
time brushing and riding a horse!! Southampton
Intermediate School came for a 6 week
riding/horsemanship/leadership session with 10
boys and girls from fifth through eighth grade. The
students, many of which had never touched a
horse, learned how to care for a horse from nose
to tail!
 
 

CTREE Wants U!
Become a CTREE Summer Volunteer. Volunteers
receive special training and horse experience is
not necessary. Lessons are held in the early
evening on weeknights and Saturday mornings.
Volunteers must be 14 years of age or older. Help
is also needed at our special events and
fundraisers. Call or email the office for more
information. 
 
 

 
 




